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The Fireworks display is always
amazing over the Sound. The kick
off of the Summer and, lucky for a
long weekend, the events bring
together many families and crowds
upon the beach. Many thanks to
the Fireworks Committee and the
Police Department for a successful
year.

Heights Beach Updates
No consensus has been reached on
the caretaking of the beach lot.
Representatives of the FHMIA
have meet with the abutters and
the Selectmen over the course of
the summer as well as the Beach
Committee. There was discussion
of becoming a pay lot in the
evenings for next year to defray
the cost of the attendant. With
new Beach Committee members
and a new Town Manager, the
Association will request ongoing
negotiations to support the
neighborhood.

Road Race Transformation
With a new sponsor and new
management, the road race had a
different feel this year. The
FHMIA has contacted the
management for next year's race
and plans to partner in a successful
2012 event for all.

Town Hall Changes
The Selectmen have appointed a
new Town Manager, Julian Suso.
We look forward to working closely
with him in the preservation of our
community treasures.

Long time President of FHMIA
has stepped down. Winifred Grant
has decided to take a relaxed role
on the Board of the Falmouth
Heights Maravista Improvement
Association. We thank Winnie for
her many years overseeing the
projects and concerns of the
residents.

New 5K Road Race
Started by Rich and Kathy
Sherman and Jo-Ann Leas,
cofounder of the Falmouth Road
Race is a 5K to benefit Falmouth,
military families and runs along our
familiar route in June.



NEW OFFICERS ELECTED
At the October board meeting of
FHMIA, new officers were
nominated and elected. We
welcome Howard Grosser as
President and PaulaLichter as Vice
President. Returning as Treasurer
and Secretary is KevinSmith and
EllenHanley,respectively.

For further information about
these articles or any other issue
impacting Falmouth Heights or
Maravista, please feel free to
contact anyof us:

President: HowardGrosser
Vice President: PaulaLichter
Treasurer: KevinSmith
Secretary: Ellen Hanley

www.fhmia.org

Traffic Advisory Committee
Members of FHMIA annual
meeting have voted to request a
stop sign at Grand Avenue and
Jerico Path. A few members are
also in discussionwith the Traffic
Advisory Committee to endorse
the idea of creating a pedestrian
lanealongWorcester Court.

We would like to wish all our
members and their families
a wonderful Holiday Season
and a healthy and safe New
Year.

Our website is a success! When
new news is added, an email is
forwarded to members alerting
them so they caneasily accessthe
site and need not worry about
missing anything. If you have an
email address but havenot given it
to us yet, please email
info@fhmia.org to ensure timely
notification.
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